
November 17, 2020 
 
Dear Amanda, 
 
I would like to formally express my interest in being a Member At Large of the ADFM Board. 
 
It has become increasingly clear that our world is broken. As physicians and health care leaders, we have 
both the opportunity and responsibility to work toward real solutions. In our leadership positions, we 
are all well-connected to other leaders, both regionally and nationally. These connections and the 
respect others have for us makes us well-positioned to advocate for change. 
 
I have enormous respect for my Family Medicine colleagues and would relish the opportunity to 
collaborate and brainstorm with them on the most sensible and important ways that we can work 
toward change.  
 
The way we deliver health care and primary care is one of many issues that ADFM may choose to 
prioritize. I hope to have the opportunity to work with ADFM to establish our agenda and then work 
collectively towards effectively implementing it. 
 
Thank you for considering me, Wayne Altman 


